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Reference: PIN No. A-0297

Dear Mr. Blackford:

The purpose of this letter is to transmit the subject Quarterly Program
Report Nos. 1 and 2.

The Report No. 1 covers the program period between August and October
1986. The Report No. 2 covers for the second quarter under the A-0297
program,,ending January 1987. The third quarter program report will be
submitted to you in May 1987.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Sincerely yours,

Dae H. (Danny) Chung
Project Leader

/ic
Attachment as stated.

cc: E. Davis, NRC
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